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Important Dates |From the Principal:
| can’t believe it’s almost the end of term. This term has flown by!

CWA Donation

We have received a donation of $6000 from the CWA Head Office to purchase shade for
our school. This money, along with donations from other CWA Branches as well as
money received from the Department will be used to erect a shade structure at our
school. This is an incredibly kind gesture and we thank them for their support!

Thursday 15 September
Junior Room Assembly

Monday 19 September — Sci b U
; cience Dress Up
- Fnday, fnepimber It was fantastic to see students dressed up for Science Day on the theme Drones, Droids
Swim Camp

and Robots. We had scientists, we had robots, we had drones that inspect crops and
even a robot attached to a remote control car. It was great to see how creative the
students had been and they were all very excited to show off what they had made.

Friday 23 September Numero
Last day Term 3 Yesterday the Year 4/5/6 students competed in the Regional Numero Competition in
Esperance. Our students represented our school with pride and demonstrated great
mathematical skills on the day. Although the two teams did not place in the Top 6, it was
a fantastic opportunity and a fun day was had by the students. Thank you to all that
Monday 10 October helped transport students to and from Esperance.
First day Term 4—Students Cleaner in Charge
| am pleased to announce that Mrs Naomi Hartley was the successful applicant for the
Cleaner in Charge position at Scaddan Primary School. Mrs Hartley will commence next
week and we welcome her to our team!

Friday 14 October
Esperance Show Day Holiday | values
School Closed What does pride mean to you? What does pride mean to your family? To help further

embed our values into our school culture these questions are a perfect dinner time
discussion to have at home. Having this discussion will help our students understand
that the values we have at school, are also important values to have outside of school.

Swim Camp

More correspondence relating to Swim Camp will be sent home during this week. We
appreciate all the help, support and donations that have been offered to make this camp
a fantastic week for everyone.

Weather

Due to recent wet weather, we have excess water on the ground around the school. This
will attract mosquitos to the school. We do have Aerogaurd on site, but if your child/ren
requires a different mosquito prevention please let the school know.

Pride ~ Excellence ~ Respect ~ Nurturing



Assembly

Next Thursday 15 September will be our final assembly for the term. It will start at 9:00am and will be
followed by a tray peek and shared morning tea. Please label ingredients on your plate.

Cricket Clinic

Also next Thursday, Brodie Green will be at Scaddan to run a cricket clinic with our students during their
Physical Education lesson. Students from Salmon Gums will also be here for this. A registration flyer is further
on in the newsletter with information about how you can sign your child/ren up for cricket over summer.

Kind regards,

Reece Smith | Principal
6 September 2016




BIRTHDAY WISHES

September

Oliver Wandel—7th
Mitch Wandel — 17th

Thomas
“For consistently showing respect to

everyone in our school.”

WHOSE RECEIVED A VALUES TOKEN THIS FORTNIGHT?

Pride Excellence

Respect Nurturing



Following on from
making treasure maps
which mcluded the
landmarks of our local
area, students are now
researching famous
natural and cultural
landmarks around the
wotld. They are
creating a large wold
map, and mvestigating
the continents that
make up our globe.

The Juniors have been inside and
outside the classroom in Science
this term, locating and analysing
the stages of plant growth.
Students went into the garden to
discuss what stage many of the
plants were at, and sketched
examples of seedlings, fruiting
and flowering plants. This was
then written up and is displayed
in the classrogm. Kindy students
have been labeling the pans of
plants, and locating them in the
Stephanie Alexander Garden.



Bunnings Visit

Thankyou to Bunnings for visiting our school and donating some beautiful fruit
trees and a Buddy Bench. The students all loved the opportunlty to get crafty,
creating special gifts for Father’s Day!!!

'ﬂtmx

Student had a great time visiting Esperance Primary School to participate
in a day of ‘Science’. It was a fantastic day with the Year 5 and 6’s
finishing off with a Wiggle Bot Race!!! Students also had special science
dress up day and all looked spectacular!




FREE COME AND TRY EVENT for all junior cricketers in Esperance on the 15 of September. Come
down to Ports Oval and join in on the activities of the Perth Scorchers Regional Roadshow.
Children will be directed on how to register for the specific program that they can take part in on
the night. A sausage sizzle kindly donated by CSBP will occur at the event.

Ages: 5— 16 year olds

@E‘?EM""DE Where: Ports Oval, Esperance
When: Thursday 15™ September ﬁﬁ
'i_ Time: 4:00pm — 5:30pm CSBP
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ESPERANCE TENNIS CLUB
JUNIOR PENNANTS 2016/2017

SATURDAY MORNINGS

LOCATION: BLACK STREET
(LOCATED IN THE GREATER PORTS GROUND OPPOSITE THE POOL)

PIAYER REGISTRATION:

Close off date for Junior Pennant registration WEDNESDAY 12t October 2016
Ages 8 + (ability based)**
Season runs from 22 October 2016 — 1% April 2017
Pennant Fees $go for the season (includes two school terms)
For further details you can contact the Junior Pennant Coordinator Ainslie Wildberger on
0416 053 922 or email: ginzwildy@gmail.com
Registration: For those players wishing to enter our junior pennant competition you can confirm
your place by either texting or emailing Ainslie Wildberger 0416 053 922 or ainzwildy@gmail.com
by no later than 12t October 2016.
Any registrations taken after the close off date of 12t October will be placed on a waiting list.

Grading: If you have not played pennants before and wish to enfer our pennant competition
please contact our club coach Dianne Hollands on 0413 640 476 or email di_hollands{@yahoo.com
50 we can place you in the correct program, division and grade.

JUNIOR MEMBERSHIP:
Annual junior membership fee is $55.00

01.09.2016 to 31.08.2017

Membership entitlements include:
Insurance coverage of the member whilst playing at the club
Free court usage throughout the year subject to availability and club house being opened?.
*The club is generally open from Mon-Fri 3:15pm — 6:00pm
All members (including juniors) are encouraged to use the high class facilifies on offer
Membership qualifies you to play pennants and club championships
Membership forms are available from the clubhouse or our facebook page.
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ESPERANCE TENNIS CLUB

COACHING
DIANNE HOLLANDS
Tennis Australia ' Coach

Former WTA and ITF Touring Tennis Professional

Coaching programs start from Monday 17tk October (week 2 of Term 4) and available for all ages
and levels including:

Pre-Hot Shots — Beginner level
Ages 4-6
Sat B:30-9:00
$120 per term

Hot Shots — Beginner level
Ages 7-10
Mon — Thu 3:30-4:00
or Sat 9:00-9:30 / 9:30-10:00
$120 per term

Green Ball Squad - Intermediate level
Ages 10-12
Mon-Thu 4:00-4:45
Or Sat 10:00-10:45 [ 10:45-11.30
$140 per term

Squad Training — Advanced level
Pennant A Grade Players
Mon 4:45-6:00
and/or Wed 4:45-6:00
$160 per term

Tenmnis programming consists of an & week term

Coaching philosophy is to keep group number small to optimise learning, development and fun.
Therefore, spaces are limited.

To secure your place or for more information, please contact Head Coach Dianne Hollands on 0413
b40 476 or email: di hollands@vahoo.com



South Coast NAM, Birdlife Australia and Esperance Bird Observers Group
are proud to present:

FEATHERED FRIENDS
FILM FIESTA, 2016

Tuesday 30 August 2016

Travelling Birds 15 a ‘natural tale’ that showcases the
extensive journeys routinely made by birds dunng
their miprations. Filmed from paraghders hot air
balloons, rtemote control robots, and other vehicles,
this docuamentary was filmed over all 7 continents
over a 4 year period. Not to be mussed!
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Tuesday 18 October 2016

Join us to celebrate National Bird Week at this
screening of The Big Year, a comedy starning Jack
Black, Steve Martin and Owen Wilson that follows
three amateur birders who each set out to aclueve

a Bag Year, the contest to count more species of

birds than anyone else. Fun for the whole family!

BY0 snacks, chairs, blankets and friends!

For further information, please phone 9876 2288,
check outgvuww.southcoastnrm.com.ad, or find us on Faceboolk.
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Thus project 1s supported by South Coast NEM through fimding from the Australian Govermment and
the Govarnment of Wastarn Australia.



Esperance Anglican Wildflower Festival
Esperance Heathland

Lo ot e’

Tuesday 13* - Saturday 17t September 2016

Esperance Anglican Parish Centre - Cnr Andrew & Windich Streets

9am - 4.30pm Gold Coin Donation

Identified Wildfiowers Photographic Exhibition
Market Stalls Student Art Exhibition
Local Music Groups Local Artists

Refreshments and Lunches School Groups Free




i) Education

. WHO MAKES A DIFFERENCE AT YOUR SCHOOL? "

Vote for your favourite teacher, principal or support
staff member and give them a chance to win $1000.

To vote in the People's Choice Award visit thewest.com.au/competitions by 23 September 2016.
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